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Advisory notice - filming & photography taking place during the BRC Competitions
This could be in the arenas, seating areas, trade stands, stabling and lorry park during competition hours.
If you do not wish to appear in any images captured please inform the secretary so that we can take appropriate steps to ensure you are not included.
The photographs/film could potentially be included in British Riding Clubs publications or in BRC promotional materials in the future and may also be published on the BRC section of the BHS website. They could also be passed onto the sponsor of the event and the press.
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